
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear brothers and sisters, 

We are happy to announce the Central and Eastern European Winter HARP Workshop in 

Glanów! With less than a month left until the event we would like to share some important 

information with you. 

 

Place: Glanów workshop center, near Cracow, Poland 

On December 15th we will make the final decision whether the workshop will be in 

person in Glanów or we will organize a workshop online. 

Dates: December 28th 18:00 - January 2nd 10:30 

 For staff, arrival is on December 27th until 18:30 

Participants’ age: 14-18 

Workshop language: English 

Workshop fee: 

For participants: 180 EUR or 850 PLN 

For staff members (including team leaders): 70 EUR or 330 PLN 

 

Workshop motto: 

 

Warriors of Truth 
 

“For God has not given us a spirit of fear and timidity, but of power, love, and self-

discipline.” 

2 Timothy, 1:7 

 

Confusion, wars, pollution, constant fight between good and evil - these are just some of 

the barriers standing between us and the One who seeks to embrace all people with love. 

We, however, are not those that give up when the going gets tough. We are resilient, 

responsible, righteous, and rooted – we are warriors! The Divine Principles (the Truth) may 

be considered as our metaphorical sword and shield - tools that can protect us from harm 

and at the same time enable us to gain victory over our circumstances. To wield such a 

shield and sword properly takes many hours of practice and training begins on December 

28th and we cannot wait to meet you there. 



Registration process: 

1. Register online here: forms,gle/EZyoaixeYQHF9fW96

2. You will receive an automatic reply to the email address provided by you on the 

registration form. You can check that your registration went through. Please check 

your email including the SPAM folder.

3. We will send a confirmation email within 2 days, in case there is a place for you – we 

will use the email address you provided at the registration.

4. Please wait for the confirmation email on December 15th before booking your 

travel!

5. Before the workshop starts, you will receive an email with the practical information 

regarding travel arrangements, health form, Code of Conduct, and other necessary 

details. 

The registration deadline is December 20th, but we kindly ask you to apply as soon as 

possible to help us with the practical preparations. 

Covid-19 safety: 

The situation is changing very dynamically, so we will keep everyone interested up to date 

if anything should change, but here is how the situation is looking right now. 

Travel:  

Currently, in order to enter Poland without having to isolate, you need the following two 

documents: 

1. EU Digital COVID Certificate, and

2. Locator Form.

Please follow the official information on the governmental pages to be 

updated: www.gov,pl/web/coronavirus/eu-member-states-schengen-area-turkey. 

In order to minimize the possibility of participants or staff members contracting the virus, 

we will require all those coming to the workshop to have the following: 

● Parents’ written approval for the participants to come (we will send a form to fill out

and sign for all registered participants and their parents),

● Proof of vaccination or having recovered from Covid in the past 6 months, AND

● Covid-test (antigen or PCR) taken within 48 hours upon arrival to the workshop site.

Other safety measures related to COVID-19 in order to mitigate risks: 

● Assess your health situation before starting the travel to the workshop. If you have

any symptoms of COVID-19, please refrain from travelling. If you have been in

contact with anyone who tested positive up to 14 days before the workshop, please

communicate with your local medical centre and take their advice on whether it is

safe and responsible for you to travel to the workshop – alongside taking the

necessary test.

● Please be responsible during your travel to the workshop. When travelling by

airplane, train, or coach – wear a facemask whenever indoors if your medical

condition allows it (in the cabins but also inside the airports and stations, restaurants



etc). Use hand sanitizer. Follow all the requirements and guidelines of the travel 

carrier. 

● Please bring a hand sanitizer and facemasks in sufficient amounts (disposable masks

and/or fabric masks which can be washed).

Please take this point very seriously, because even though Glanów is quite a big space, it 

would be very difficult to keep a virus from spreading should somebody become infected. 

Condition: 

And lastly – for everyone willing to come or support this project we warmly invite you to join 

us in a 21-day condition for the success of this workshop between December 7th-27th – 

with the special situation we’re facing this summer we will really appreciate all the support 

we can get in building the foundation for the best experience with God and each other that 

we can create. :) 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us: 

E-mail: glanow.ws@ gmail.com

Ola Brzyska tel.: +48 883 934 811 (for practical information)

We hope to see you all at the workshop, until then stay healthy and all the best, 

Andranik Karagezian & Sandra Skrodzki 

Workshop Directors 


